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Important Dates

END OF TERM 3 -
School Holidays
Thursday 29 September

STUDENT FREE
DAY
Friday 30 September

Term 4 Commences
Monday 17 October

From the Principal
Dear Families,

Public Holiday, Thursday 22 September
As you would be aware, tomorrow, Thursday 22 September is a one-off public national holiday to commemorate the passing of Queen

Elizabeth II. School resumes for students on Friday 23 September.

Week 9 Term 3 2022
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Reflections on Term Three
It seems as if the third term has come and gone so rapidly. However, as we approach the end of Term Three, I reflect back on what has

occurred:

Whole School Mass for St Mary MacKillop and 60th Anniversary of St Joseph’s Payneham

Year 1s '100 Days of learning'

‘Learning, Living, Leading’ (LLL) Surveys for parents, staff and students

Bike Education (Year 4 and 5 students)

STEM MAD (Make A Difference) Showcase (where our Year 6 team came first in the primary category for SA)

P&F Movie Night

RAA Street Smart sessions (Preschool children)

Book Week (including fabulous Parades and the Book Fair)

Canteen Special Food Days

Student Pulse Wellbeing Check-In

ICAS (International and Competitions Assessments for Schools) Tests

Father’s Day Stall

Stage 1 building project commenced

Student Disco

School Assemblies

Cross Country and Touch Football Carnivals (upper primary students)

Religious Education Literacy Assessment Tool (ReLAT) Test for Year 4s (this week)

Year 6 Camp (this week)

Festival Choir (next week)

This list does not include the quality teaching and learning that happens every day, as well as all the other incidentals which take shape

on a daily/weekly basis. Therefore, upon deliberation, a lot has transpired during the course of Term Three. I congratulate the students,

staff and families on a productive and successful term.

Building work update
As has been highlighted, building work for the Stage 1 project (eight new classrooms with added facilities) commenced in early

September. There will be extra vehicles (including trucks) during the construction period (on Tarcoma Avenue), so please take extra care

when driving and dropping-off/picking-up your child(ren).

You can view images of what Stage 1 will look like upon completion, by clicking on the following link:

https://issuu.com/stjopayn/docs/new_building_2023

Festival Choir
Next week is the Catholic Schools Music Festival, occurring most nights at The Adelaide Festival Theatre. St Joseph’s Payneham is

participating on Tuesday night, where we have Year 5 and 6 students representing our school as part of the Festival Choir. I

congratulate all the children on their dedication in preparing for this event and wish them the very best when on the ‘big stage’. A big

thank you to Ms Julia Johnson for preparing and organising the students since the beginning of this year. 

Tarcoma Gate closed, 9:30am – 2:30pm
A reminder that as an added safety measure, the Tarcoma Avenue gate is now locked from 9:30am – 2:30pm each day. A sign on the

Tarcoma Ave. specifies to use the Portrush Road or Marian Road gates during the stated times.

Parish Feast, Sunday 9 October
The ‘Madonna delle Grazie di Panduri’ Feast, is celebrating its 30-year anniversary on Sunday 9 October, commencing with Mass at

11:00am (in Our Lady Queen of Peace Church). Following Mass, there will be food, music and games on the school grounds. The

organisers of the feast, cordially invite you along.

Parents and Friends Bunnings BBQ, Sunday 16 October
As mentioned in the last Parent Newsletter, on Sunday 16 October, St Joseph’s Payneham Parents and Friends will be involved in a

sausage sizzle at Bunnings Kent Town. If you are in the area, please say ‘hi’ and purchase a sausage and drink. All the proceeds will

go back to the school. If able to assist in the way of donations of sausages or bread, please contact P&F member Kayla Holding
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at: kaylaholding86@gmail.com

Sports Day date, Friday 18 November
Early notice that St Joseph’s Payneham Sports Day will be held on Friday 18 November. Further details will be communicated in due

course.

Rest in Peace
Condolences to the Gullifa family (Luca,3Mc and Matteo, 2W) on the passing of their maternal grandfather.

Congratulations
I share with you the following 'good news' and offer my best wishes to the Beltrame family (Xavier, RD), on the birth of their third son,

'Alfie Louis'.

Best Wishes Sonia Tronnolone
We wish Sonia Tronnolone (Year 1 Teacher) all the best for her upcoming wedding to fiancé, Guido, in the upcoming school holidays.

We look forward to hearing about the big day.

End of Term Three and Commencement of Term Four
Term Three concludes on Thursday 29 September at 3:00pm. Friday 30 September is a Student Free Day. Staff will be involved in

professional learning with the other Catholic primary schools in our region. Vacation Care will be available on this day. Term Four

commences on Monday 17 October at 8:40am.

Wishing you well!

Simon Mechis

Catholic Identity

Sacraments of Initiation
The Sacraments of First Reconciliation, Confirmation and First Holy Communion are celebrated annually within our Parish.

The program commences in Term 3 of the school year with the preparation for the Sacrament of First Reconciliation. Normally the

children celebrating their First Reconciliation are in Year 3, however as with each of these Sacraments any school age children can

participate.

The following year when the children are in Year 4, they are then prepared for the Sacrament of Confirmation, which is usually

celebrated by the Archbishop. Following their Confirmation, the children are then prepared for their First Holy Communion.

Preparation for each Sacrament normally involves both parents and children attending a series of Information nights and practices.

These are compulsory to attend.

Our first meeting for the Sacrament of Reconciliation was held on Tuesday 20th September. It was an important night for parents as

Father Michael spoke about the importance of this Sacrament and why the children are celebrating it. We also talked about the essential

role that parents play in preparing their children for Reconciliation. Our next meeting will be held on Wednesday, 9th November at

6:00pm where the students will join the parents for a Reconciliation Workshop.

ReLAT - Religious Education Literacy Assessment Tool (for Year 4s)
Religious Education (RE) is a core Learning Area in all Catholic Schools. It is a foundation for all learning and is integrated into the life of

the school through prayer, liturgy and social justice programs.   

ReLAT will be based on general religious knowledge gained from participation in RE lessons using the New Crossways Program and the

religious dimension of the Catholic School. Please note that the assessment is not a measure of a child’s faith nor their participation in

the broader life of the Catholic community. It is important to draw upon a variety of assessment strategies in order to develop a

comprehensive picture of a child’s progress and understanding in Religious Education. 
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The ReLAT assessment tool is an online multiple-choice test with 35 questions. Children are given up to an hour to complete the test. If

your child usually receives some form of adjustment for their learning needs, that same assistance will be available to them in this

assessment. 

The data from the ReLAT assessment will be collated and used by the school to inform whole-of-school professional learning needs and

the continuous improvement of teaching in Religious Education. Individual results will be made available to your child’s teacher. An

individual ReLAT report for parents will be provided to you, to complement the school report. As always, you are welcome to discuss your

child’s learning in Religious Education with the class teacher.  

Classroom Prayer
Prayer is at the heart of our Christian spirituality and an opportunity for us to be aware of the presence of God in our everyday life. This

sacred time also provides the opportunity for children to be in dialogue with our Catholic Tradition and seek truth and interpretation by

asking questions and sharing ideas and experiences. I have been present during Prayer in classes and it has been a true gift to hear the

awe and wonder of our learners as they seek meaning.

Catholic Charities Appeal
"Never see a need without doing something about it" was one of the sayings of St Mary MacKillop and is what drives our Catholic Charity

work in assisting struggling families and individuals in our own community.

In Week 2 your child would have bought home a Catholic Charity Booklet which outlined some of the essential works of our charitable

agencies. Some include Centacare Domestic Violence and Homelessness Services to name but a few.

Over the next few weeks, the students in all classes will be provided the opportunity to get involved in fundraising to support the

homeless living in our society.

Being part of the Josephite Tradition means we are a welcoming, inclusive, compassionate community. Mary MacKillop believed that the

compassionate love of God was available to all she met. Mary Mackillop had a compassionate heart for everyone.

During this time in our school community, we do the same. We promote compassion and empathy amongst our children for those less

fortunate.

Please see attached the scheduled fundraising activities the students have elected to do with the class. Catholic Charities Activities

Keeping Safe Online - A great learning experience for parents!
The e-Safety Commissioner’s expert education and training team who have put together a series of webinars as part of their Parent

Series. One of those webinars discusses Parental Controls.

Parents are provided with an understanding of what are the Parental Control we can use to protect our children online. An excellent

video to keep our child safe. https://vimeo.com/612389757

Ingrid Douventzidiz

School Fees Reminder
All school fees need to be finialised by when 30th September 2022 (except families on family payment plans) to avoid any late payment

fee please ensure payment is made promptly, alternatively please contact Helen to discuss alternate payment arrangements.

Thank you for your assistance and, as always, if you have any queries or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact Mrs Helen Crosato

on 8206 5103 or via email hcrosato@stjopayn.catholic.edu.au
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Playgroup and Occasional Care Programs

Lots of families enjoying our fun intergenerational playgroup sessions – grandparents, aunts, mums  and bubs too! 

In the Early Learning /Preschool Area: signs will direct you to:

Playgroup

Every Wednesday of the school term a group of children (0-4 yrs), along with their parents/carers, join our school coordinator for a one

and a half hour Playgroup Session in the Early Learning Area.

9.00am – 10.30am in the Preschool area

$5 per session pay via QKR App - bookings must be made each week via Qkr App.

sign -in, wear a mask and respect social distancing

Piccolini (Occasional Care)

Come and join our fun filled Piccolini sessions for 3-4 year old children.

19 places available in the morning or afternoon.

Wednesday, Thursday, Friday of the school term

3 hour sessions  (9am - 12pm) (12pm - 3pm) (choose as many sessions as you like)

The Coordinator is Celesta Seal

$25 per session paid via QKR App - bookings must be made each week via Qkr App

Limited places available. Please visit the website for further information

Remember

Piccolini places open up 24 hours ahead of each session

Playgroup places open up a week ahead

Sign in/our register at Preschool entrance
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2022 Piccolini Enrolment Form

St Joseph's Early Learning Brochure

Qkr Instruction Guide

Enrolments 2023/2024

2023 Preschool Enrolments 
Is your child ready to start Preschool in 2023 and Reception in 2024? 

Places are filling fast for children born in 2019. January start if they turn 4 years of age by 30 April. July start if they turn 4 years of age

between 1 May and 31 October.

Check the dates and tell your family and friends to avoid disappointment.

Ring 8206 5100 or email info@stjopayn.catholic.edu.au

Enrolment Information website

Community News
Our Lady of The Sacred Heart College Tour

REM Tuition

Eastern United  Footaball Club

The Parks October School Holidays Flyer

Enrol at VACSWIM SA
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https://www.stjopayn.catholic.edu.au/__files/d/17655/2022_Piccolini_Enrolment_Form.pdf
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https://www.vacswimsa.com.au/


OSHC and Vacation Care

Bookings can be made using our Parent Booking Portal

A reminder 12 hours notice is required if you wish to cancel your bookings through the portal. 

Download New OSHC Booking System for SJP

October Vacation Care Program
Please see October 2022 vacation care program.

If you are enrolling into our program for the first time you must complete a OSHC enrolment form. OSHC enrolment forms are available

from the front office or OSHC room. 

If you require any further information regarding our program or booking into vacation care, please call our OSHC service on 0409675738

__files/d/19290/2022_Term_3_Vacation_Care.pdf

Sports News

Basketball Fees: Term 3-4 2022
Invoices were sent home on Wednesday. The fee includes nomination, game fees and medal. Please ensure payment is made by

29.9.22. Thank you

Sport Results
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4/5 Soccer
Even though the final games were cancelled, the students still enjoyed the end of soccer season celebration at

McDonalds!

Thank you Adrian for all your help this season!

Regards,

Melissa.

Year 2 Soccer
3/9/22

Score: SJP Green 8 - Thorndon Park 1

Coaches: Justine & Johnny Tigani

All players put in lots of effort & played well. The team mixed up the positions at half time for a change. Great

teamwork led to some impressive goals.

10/9/22

Score: SJP Green 10 - Highbury 1

Coach: Jack Blanco

The team had no goal keeper this week & stepped up to the challenge. Plenty of on target passes and excellent

goals. Great effort put in by everyone.

Canteen
Please contact Josie on 0413 313 112 if you are available to volunteer in the Canteen. 

If you have any queries, please feel free to contact the Front Office.

A reminder to update class profile on Qkr if applicable (i.e., especially for those who have moved to mid-year Reception).

Canteen Sponsorship

Does your business need Promoting or Advertising?

Do you want to get involved and support your child's Canteen?

Sponsor the Canteen for just $250 (tax deductible)

By becoming a Sponsor you will receive free advertising for the whole term in the School Newsletter and on the St Joseph's Payneham

social media pages.

Any queries please contact Mrs Helen Crosato on 8206 5103.

Uniform Shop
Please Note that families are no longer required to make appointments from now until October 2022 at Devon Clothing.

Devon Clothing New Webstore

St Joseph's School Uniform

Term 3 Calendar of Events
Term 3 Calendar of Events & Activities

2022 School Term Dates
Term 3: 25 July to 30 September 2022

Term 4: 17 October to 16 December 2022
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https://www.stjopayn.catholic.edu.au/__files/d/16965/Devon_Clothing_New_Webstore.pdf
https://www.stjopayn.catholic.edu.au/__files/d/13272/did_you_know_mid_yr_intake.pdf
https://www.stjopayn.catholic.edu.au/onlinestore.devonclothing.com.au/shop-by-school/st-josephs-payneham/
https://www.stjopayn.catholic.edu.au/__files/d/18842/Term_3_Calendar_of_Events_.pdf


Devon Uniform Shop

Shop 24, Clovercrest Plaza, Montague Road, Modbury North

T: 8350 7930 

W: Devon Clothing new Webstore information

Secondhand Uniform Shop - New Opening Hours

Secondhand uniforms can be purchased from the school on:

Thursday: 2:30 - 3:15pm and Friday: 8:30 - 9:00am (TBC)

Payments can be made via Qkr

All Content Copyright 2022 ©
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